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Electricity bills have gotten astronomically high over the past few years. I have been 

paying for my friend’s electric bill because even as a full time working single parent, 

they cannot afford to pay for rent, groceries, and utilities. It is time for these giant tech 

companies to pay their fair share so regular people aren’t getting priced out of 

survival.  


